
Clearview Regional Middle School 
595 Jefferson Road 

Mullica Hill, NJ 08062 
(856) 223-2740 

Fax (856) 223-2781 
 

         August 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
In order to maintain a focus on the academics, we are requesting your help with preventing 
distracting elements from entering our school.  Specifically, the items listed below have absolutely no 
educational or instructional value and, therefore, are not permitted to be brought to school. 
 

• Skateboards and roller blades or rollers on the bottoms of shoes 
• Water pistols 
• Dice/playing cards 
• Glass bottles 
• E-Cigarettes and Vapes 

 
Electronic Devices:  

• PHONES / EAR BUDS – Students may use Phones/EAR BUDS during AM/PM Bus time 
ONLY. Students are NOT permitted to use during lunch. Students should not have 
PHONES/IPODS out during hallway passing. Videos or picture taking are never permitted. 
Phones should be placed in lockers upon entering school and left there until dismissal. 

 
Please be aware that any device that is not used correctly will be confiscated and returned only to a 
parent.  The school will not be responsible for replacing phones or electronics that are lost, 
stolen or damaged.   
 

• HATS - When students enter the building in the morning, they are to place hats in their 
lockers for the remainder of the day. Hats should not be carried throughout the day. 

 
• SHOES – Students must have shoes that are secured to the foot/ankle.  

 
Again, with your assistance and support of the above rules, the students and staff at Clearview 
Middle School can maintain an appropriate focus on academic success.  Thank you for your anticipated 
support in helping our staff do the best instructional job possible. We look forward to seeing 
everyone in September. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Peter J. DeFeo   Kathryn Bourquin   Lauren Deacon 
Principal           Assistant Principal   Assistant Principal 
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